
ROBINSON, ILLINOIS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CLOSED SESSION MEETING 
September 21, 2021 

 
 
 

PRESENT: 
1. Bill Sandiford 
2. Roston Rich 
3. Janette Rosborough 
4. Amy Stone 
5. Veronica Murphy 
6. Mary Jane Parker 
7. Mike Elliott 
8. Josh Quick, Superintendent 
9. Carla Sinclair, Board Secretary 
10. Brian Braun – CUSD #2 Attorney 
11. Victoria McDonald – RHS Principal 
12. Mack Thompson 
13. Holly Gallagher – CUTEA Representative 
14. Scott Rawlings – Athletic Trainer 
15. Mickey Walton – NMS Boys’ Basketball Coach 

 
 

TIME:  7:56 pm              Closed Session Began 
            9:51 pm             Closed Session Ended 
 
PURPOSE:  Discussion of the appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, performance, 
or dismissal of specific employees of the public body or legal counsel for the public body, 
including hearing testimony on a complaint lodged against an employee of the public body, or 
against legal counsel for the public body to determine its validity 5ILCS 120/2.c(1) .   (Personnel) 
 
President Sandiford called the closed session meeting to order. Robinson High School Principal, 
Victoria McDonald read the seven concerns of Coach Thompson’s behavior.  Coach Thompson 
then gave his side of the allocations.  Discussion was held concerning Mack Thompson and next 
steps to be taken for rectification of behavior.   The Board agreed a Disciplinary Letter from the 
School Board should be given to Mr. Thompson. 
   
The Board returned to open session at 9:51pm. 
 
                                                                                             _____________________ 
                                                                                                      Bill Sandiford 
                                                                                             School Board President 
 
 
                                                                                           ____________________ 

                                                                                       Carla Sinclair  
                                      Board Secretary 

 

 


